
 

December 2019 Newsletter 

Recital Costume down payments are officially overdue. Please check your account 

and make sure you are up to date on payments. 

We are in the process of choosing our recital costumes, and prices should be released 

soon. These charges will be updated on your accounts, and images of costumes with pricing 

will also be posted in all studios.  

For studio closings due to weather, please check your email and our social media 

pages. We will send out a studio-wide email blast and post on our Instagram and Facebook 

pages. You are free to choose another class of the same level to come do a make-up. If one 

day gets excessive snow days this year, we will schedule a formal make-up class. 

We are measuring in class for recital costumes over the next two weeks, December 2nd-

14th. Please make sure your child is present so we can get their measurements. 

We will have a studio switch week December 2nd-7th to make sure everyone has 

access to larger studios. All our studios are fabulous, but we want to give everyone a chance 

to spread out occasionally! Here is a link to the changed schedule, and these will be posted 

in studio doors along with a reminder. 

http://nebula.wsimg.com/b7b9b2d23f4c93c9322a0dfcf629ad81?AccessKeyId=62112F52B

DF9986B8969&disposition=0&alloworigin=1 

Our Recital Dates have been chosen! We will be dancing in the lovely Mohonasen High 

School Auditorium. As we get closer to June, we will let you know how we will be 

organizing recitals and what levels will be dancing on what days. Last year we had six 

recitals split over the two days. 

Dress Rehearsal: Thursday, June 18th 

Recital Day One: Friday, June 19th 

Recital Day Two: Saturday, June 20th 

Tuition is to be paid the first class of every month. We have tuition boxes where you 

can drop your cash or checks in Studios A and C. There are multiple ways to pay. You can 

come to the front desk to pay at any scheduled time, found here: 

http://www.dancemeschool.com/2019-2020-schedule-and-tuition.html. 

You can also pay online and enroll in auto pay through our Dance Me Portal which you can 

access here: https://clients.dancestudiomanager.com/dance-me-llc/client/ 

December 16th-21st students in core classes Blue and below will be doing Holiday themed 

performance during class time. They will spend the next few weeks learning it, and we will 

open the studio for parents to come watch.  

December 16th-21st is also Pajama Week for all students! We can’t wait to see you in your 

snuggly jammies!  

We will be closed for Christmas/Holiday Break December 24th-January 1st. Classes 

will resume Thursday, January 2nd.  

 

Reminder: 

Tuition is due the First of the 
month.  

Upcoming Dates: 

December 2nd-14th 

Recital Costume Measuring Will 
Take Place in Classes 

December 7th 

Holiday Party for Baby 
Ballerina-Maroon Classes 2-

3:30pm. 

December 16th-21st 

Pajama Week! 

December 24th-January 1st 

Christmas/Holiday Break, No 
Classes 

This is a reminder that we 
are a Nut Aware studio. We 
have multiple students and 

staff with severe allergies, so 
we ask that no nut products 
be brought into any of our 

studios for their safety. 

 


